
Bloodmobile exceeds goal

The Grant Red Cross bloodmobile drive was held at New Life Fellowship Church on
Wednesday, May 16. There were 64 units donated, exceeding the 60-unit goal.
 Everyone who took the time to donate for such an important cause is appreciated.
 The following donors received gallon pins: Dave Hilferty, 14 gallons; Shari Friedel, four gallons.
 First time donors were Dennis Hutt, Kandace Armstrong, Patricia Schipper, Brooke Poppe and
Tammy Terry.
 The following volunteers helped make this drive very successful: Grant Methodist ladies who
served lunch, Grant Zion ladies who served cookies, Ellen Gillett, Jean Cochran, Carol
Burnham, Rosie Barry, Alice Tines, Christi Klima, Pat Shepard, Betty Larsen, Janice Peterson,
Robbin Cornelius and members of the Grant Lions Club.
 The bloodmobile appreciated the New Life Fellowship for their help and especially for use of
their facilities.
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